
 

 
  

Key Dates for Your Diary 
  
  

Friday 14th 
November 

 

School 
Disco 

Sunday 7th 
December 

 

Christmas 
Fair 
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THANK DISCO IT’S FRIDAY! 
Two PTFA school discos are taking place this 
week. Reception and KS1 will be strutting 
their stuff from 6pm-7.15pm and KS2 will be 
striking poses from 7.30pm-9pm.  
 
For those still without a 
ticket, there are a few 
available in the office. Some 
more friendly reminders from 
the committee:   
 

• Parents should accompany their children to 
both discos. 

 
• Refreshments are on sale! 

 
• The bike shed will be locked on the night – so 

no scooters or bikes please.  

 
Thursday 13th 

November   



 

 

  

 
 	
    

**EASY 
FUNDRAISING ** 

Raise money for our 
PTFA by shopping 
online! Shop online via 
easyfundraising.org.uk 
with over 2,700 well 
known retailers like 
Amazon, Argos, M&S, 
eBay (and many more!) 
and whenever you buy 
something online, the 
retailer makes a 
donation to your chosen 
good cause. Or download 
their easy to use app 
instead. 
http://www.easyfundraisi
ng.org.uk/how-it-works/ 

Credit is Due 

And Finally….. 

Don’t forget to support 
your class reps by 
signing up for a 
contribution to the 
Christmas hamper and 
to help at the 
Christmas Fair. They 
both count as good 
deeds and Santa will be 
watching.  

 

A huge thank you to everyone who gave their time 
and skills to make the fireworks a success. The 
marshals kept us safe; kind parents helped on the 
stalls, some coming early to set up or staying late to 
clear up. Some manned two stalls or stayed on a stall 
all night. Special praise to Amy, the queen of the hot 
dog stall! Many more of you helped beforehand by 
delivering leaflets and selling tickets. Thanks also to 
Sylvia who has taken over from Maura buying all the 
refreshments and kept us supplied with wine and 
chocolate. Thank goodness for Anne the treasurer 
who prepared the floats and counted the money. A 
particular thanks from me to all the committee and 
to Ali who are always there to answer my many 
phone calls and emails. Next year's display is booked 
for Saturday 14th November: save the date! Pippa 

Last Chance! 
 
Tea towels should have 
come home this week. 
 
There are a few left 
from both key stages so 
if you still want some, 
drop your order form 
into the office. They 
make a lovely 
Christmas present… 


